
May 1, 2022 

CALL FOR APPLICANTS 
 

ATAP HATCHER/TURNER MEMORIAL STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP 
 
Dear ATAP Partners and Friends, 

 
We are happy to announce that ATAP (Association of Threat Assessment Professionals) is offering 
once again a full scholarship to attend the National conference in Anaheim, California. ATAP is 
the leading professional association in the threat assessment field with a co-sponsor of the American 
Psychological Association’s Journal of Threat Assessment and Management (JTAM). It is our 
mission to support our future leaders and subject matter experts in this field as well as to secure 
public safety by means of the multidisciplinary educational efforts. 
 
Appreciating the importance of ongoing research and education in threat assessment and 
management, ATAP has supported students’ efforts through the annual scholarship in memory of 
Chris Hatcher, Ph.D. and Jim Turner, Ph.D. Both Dr. Hatcher and Dr. Turner were influential 
contributors to the field and valued the education of students in the discipline. The purpose of the 
Hatcher/Turner Memorial Student Scholarship is to recognize and encourage the students whose 
work reflects a contribution and commitment to the threat assessment, and to provide an 
opportunity to attend and network at ATAP Threat Management Conference. This recognition 
welcomes them into a dynamic community that wants to sustain and nurture their interest in this 
evolving field of study and intervention. 
 
Please review the attachment and encourage graduate students, undergraduate Juniors and Seniors 
who are conducting research or made a contribution to the threat assessment field to apply. Please 
feel free also to share with colleagues. 
 
Thank you for your support and consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

           
Glenn Scott Lipson, Ph.D., ABPP 
Chair, ATAP Hatcher/Turner Memorial Student Scholarship  
 
cc. Gerald Sweet, Ph.D. 


